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Notice 
 
 

I would like to use this opportunity to briefly thank all those involved in creating 
the eighth volume of Biolinguistics, a turning point for the journal with Cedric 
Boeckx’ departure from the editorial office. I am thankful for everything he has 
done over the past 8 years—conceiving of the idea, pulling it off, and seeing it 
through for all this time. Thank you very much, Cedric!  
 There will be some changes to the journal, to be settled in early 2015 with 
volume 9. For now, my special gratitude goes to the reviewers that have served 
us throughout 2014, who are listed below (colleagues who reviewed more than 
one submission are suffixed by an asterisk). For everything else, I thank all 
supporters as well as the members of the Biolinguistics Advisory Board, the 
Editorial Board, and the Task Team that are not specifically mentioned by name 
for active participation and feedback. 
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